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WILLOW BROOK





Head Teacher: Louise Ballard B.Ed. (Hons) NPQH
Willow Brook, Keyworth, Nottingham, NG12 5BB

Tel (0115) 9149889

office@willowbrook.notts.sch.uk
Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the vacancy at Willow Brook. I hope that the information in this section of the website, together with the surrounding articles and information, will help you as you consider your application. 

You should also find: 

· A person specification 

· An application form 

If you have not yet arranged a visit to the school I would encourage you to do so. Please telephone the school or email office@willowbrook.notts.sch.uk to arrange a convenient day and time. 
In your letter of application (no more than 1000 words) and/or within the application form itself please refer to our person specification and make sure that the information you give refers to Willow Brook’s ethos and activity. 

We are excited about the potential of this role. There are clearly different opportunities and directions to explore as we find a person to job share in our Year 2 classroom, and we are keen to hear about the strengths and talents you have to offer as we plan ahead. We also work well together and have a talented staff who are able and willing to support enthusiastic teachers with less experience. 

Willow Brook School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and we expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Successful candidates will receive the County Council’s Safeguarding policy that outlines the duties and responsibilities of the employer and all employees. The successful candidate will be subject to an enhanced DBS check before the appointment is confirmed. 

We are hopefully interviewing on Friday 13th November. Even if this changes, if you have not heard by this date, please assume that this time you have not been successful. 

Applications are to be handed to the school office or sent by post or email before 12 midday on Friday 6th November. I look forward to receiving them. If you have any further questions regarding the vacancies or the process, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Louise Ballard.
